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Jason Geller Interviews with The San Francisco Chronicle on
Bay Area Vaccine Requirements
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In an interview with The San Francisco Chronicle, Jason Geller, Regional Managing Partner of the

firm’s San Francisco office, offers his insight into the vaccine requirements inside private

businesses in the Bay Area.

While vaccine requirements are changing and vary depending on the venue, your employer, and

location, Jason explains that employees should still be prepared to show proof. “Employers can

request vaccination status and proof, a written attestation from employees that the vaccination cards

are accurate and updated vaccination cards if they appear fraudulent based on objective factors,” he

notes.

To read the article visit The San Francisco Chronicle (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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